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21 July 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers of Marcellin Campus Students, 

Thank you for your support surrounding the school’s response to the sudden state-wide 
lockdown.  

Commencing tomorrow (22 July), students in Years 10-12 will undertake a remote learning 
program delivered via our SEQTA platform. Students will be familiar with the SEQTA platform 
as this is the platform that we have been using with students across the last two years. Lessons 
will follow the students’ normal timetable. 

We anticipate remote learning will continue until the completion of the lockdown and our 
government authorities deem it safe to return to school. This program of remote learning is 
our short-term response to this lockdown and we will continue to evolve and adapt as 
necessary. 

This document has been emailed to students earlier today to support them in their learning 
and it is provided at the link above for your information. Please encourage your child to 
access their emails regularly and read through this information to prepare for tomorrow’s 
learning. 

We look forward to the commencement of remote learning. We ask for your support in 
ensuring students have checked their email and are prepared with a designated workspace 
to begin promptly tomorrow at 8.45am. 

Remote IT support will be available should any student encounter problems accessing the 
SEQTA platform. Please contact IT@cardijn.catholic.edu.au or 8392 9400 for support.  

Our priority at this time is the safety and wellbeing of our Cardijn community. Should your 
child be showing signs of distress or anxiety, we encourage you to contact your child’s 
Homeroom Teacher or visit our student wellbeing page (which is applicable to all campuses) 
for information and links to support services.  

Whilst our school is closed today as we prepare for the commencement of remote learning, 
we will have a few staff on-site who can assist you with your enquiries. Please email us at 
admin@cardijn.catholic.edu.au and we will respond to you.  

We will continue to maintain open communication with our families and provide updates at 
the earliest possible opportunity as we receive information and advice from SA Health. Thank 
you for your ongoing support at this challenging time. 
 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 
Dr Paul Rijken 
PRINCIPAL 
Cardijn College 
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